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Schools at the Meadowbank Education and Employment 

Precinct | Public Domain Improvement Works 

Dear neighbour, 

As per our notification dated 28 June 2021, we are delivering a package of public domain 
improvement works that will assist teachers, students and visitors to access the new school 
buildings, as well as improve the amenity in the local area. 

The first stage of these works will be carried out from Monday 19 July 2021 until Tuesday 31 August 
2021. Works will include:  

- Installation of a new 2.5m wide shared user path on the southern side of Rhodes Street, 
between Macpherson Street and Hermitage Road.  

- Realignment of curb and guttering to allow for school buses and provide kiss and drop zones.  

- Installation of new traffic signage and landscaping.  

Works will be carried out between standard work hours 7:00am and 7:00pm from Monday to Friday 
and between 7:00am and 5:00pm on Saturdays, weather permitting. No work will be carried out on 
public holidays.  

Night works from 7:00pm to 5:00am may be required intermittently on Rhodes Street, near Mellor 
Street during this period.  

These works will include intermittent periods of high noise during saw cutting, excavation and 
jackhammering. High noise activities will be scheduled during standard work hours where possible.  

Parking on Rhodes Street will be temporarily unavailable between Mellor Street and Hermitage 
Road in staged sections during this period. Parking changes will be clearly marked. Access to 
properties and off-street parking areas will be maintained at all times.     

There will be temporary lane closures and changes to traffic movements and pedestrian access on 
Rhodes Street. Traffic management will be in place to ensure the safe movement of pedestrians 
and traffic. 
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School Infrastructure NSW will contact directly impacted residents and businesses ahead of the 
works starting. Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

 

Installation of shared user path to assist student access the new school.  

On-street parking on Rhodes Street will be temporarily unavailable in staged 
sections during the work. Parking changes will be clearly marked. 
 


